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December 4, 2023 
  
Dear Coral Springs Elementary School Staff:  
  
This correspondence comes as an update to the principal position at Coral Springs Elementary. As 
previously shared, Mrs. Vonda Oliver is being recommended to another leadership opportunity within the 
school district. Pending school board approval, the principal position will be vacant effective December 
13, 2023. Keandra Fulton, Intern Principal along with the North Regional Office, will provide leadership until 
a new principal is selected. To ensure a smooth transition in leadership and to maintain the tremendous 
educational standards that currently exist, a highly collaborative process will be used in the selection of 
your next Principal.  
   
A Community Conversation will be held to solicit staff input regarding the characteristics you feel are most 
important in your next leader. Staff, community, business partners, city leaders, and parent leaders are 
invited to participate in this process. This meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, December 12, 2023, at 3:00 
P.M. in person at the Coral Springs Elementary School.   
  
The information obtained from the Community Conversation will be utilized in the process to screen and 
select applicants to help ensure the best quality leader is chosen with the characteristics that best fit the 
needs of your school.  
   
Important - Pursuant to School Board Policy 4002.14, Selection and Appointment of School-Based 
Administrators, individuals wishing to be considered as a member of the Principal Selection Stakeholder 
Panel must attend the Community Conversation on Tuesday, December 12, 2023, at 3:00 P.M. in person at 
the Coral Springs Elementary School. 
   
The North Regional Office is prepared to answer any questions you may have because of this action. 
Please contact the school’s Director, Merideth Weiss-Schnur or me at 754-321-3600. 
  
Sincerely,  

 

Dr. Jermaine V. Fleming 
Regional Superintendent 
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c:          Dr. Peter B. Licata, Superintendent of Schools 

       School Board Members 
             Cabinet Members 


